
Parkhead PS – Welcome back  
P2b Newsletter 

 

 
How have we spent our first few weeks?  

    
 

   
 
 
 
How are we finding Primary 2 so far? 

 
Important dates-   

 

Message from the class teacher – It has been lovely to welcome back all the children 
into P2. They have done really well getting to know each other and we have done lots of 
getting to know each other activities since we have all come from different classes. The 
children have been talking about their wonderful summer holidays and it’s been lovely to 
hear what everyone has been up to. I look forward to getting to know everyone even 
more! 

Literacy - We have been learning about adjectives and we 
used them to describe an alien. We are trying to use finger 
spaces, adjectives, writing our letters the right way round, 
full stops and capital letters. We have been trying to identify 
the first sound we hear in a word. 
 

Numeracy – We have been counting forwards and 
backwards. We have been choral counting and finding 
patterns. We have learned about doubles and have done 
lots of activities on 3D shape. We have just learned about 
corners, sides, edges, vertices and faces and we worked 
with the teacher to count them on 3D shapes. 

Comments from the class 
“I love it!” 
“I like it.” 
“School is cool.” 
“Best teacher ever!” 


